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From: Nicklin Electorate Office

Sent: Monday, 7 April 2008 9:41 AM

To: Broadcast Committee

Subject: Review of television coverage in Parliament
Dear Simon

| support the opportunity for the continuation of the current television coverage of Parliament. |
understand that it is at no cost to tax payers and there has been no security incidents in the past
to necessitate a change. | believe the Speaker should not have the capacity to monitor or filter
what television footage is sent from Parliament. | do not seek the opportunity to address your
committee on this matter

Yours sincerely

Peter Wellington MP

Member for Nicklin

PO Box 265 Nambour 4560
nicklin@parliament.qgld.gov.au
Ph 54416933 Fax 54416255



